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NJ Officials Issue 2011 Expected State Plan Benefit Increases

On July 14, 2010, the commissions that manage the State Health Benefits Program
(SHBP) and the School Employees' Health Benefits Program (SEHBP) announced their
intended rate increases beginning January, 2011. Click here for the web page that
illustrates the preliminary evaluations and the expected rate increases. The SHBP
applies to participating local governmental units. The SEHBP applies to local school
districts and county colleges. New Jersey governmental and public educational entities
have the voluntary ability to procure their employee benefits through these two separate
plans or purchase coverage through the private market or via a joint insurance fund.

In January, 2010, the educational units received a 25% increase while governmental
units received an 18% increase. Below are the rate increases summarized by plan as of
January 2011:

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?et=1103575729503&s=7633&e=001hovJcPGeNSUZY7uhaJLHR89Zg_huTSgdUtSk_8sQgWqPbAjJaWM6xh-BPQ3IYxYIIsMqUJ15koW7t8HqkbjHnLt-hdRQLy6qUqe0KA7rgNz3H5t6EeBzpdgTQX3hFEGQxnhs1VsL8o3nWS8YN0tLbnnk7er4cNN7


According to state officials, the following factors influenced the above 2011 rate actions:

The State is expected to release a more detailed analysis from their consultants
shortly. Conner Strong will notify clients as soon as the report is available and will
continue to monitor such events as they become public.

Should you have questions, please contact your Conner Strong account
representative toll-free at 1-877-861-3220.

This Legislative Update is provided for general informational purposes only and is not intended to be legal advice.
Readers are urged to contact an attorney for legal advice or assistance.


